
Springhouse Middle School Announcements 
Friday, November 9, 2018 
    Today is Day 4 
  

 
 
MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
TODAY’s After School Music Rehearsals 
NONE 
 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
Penny Wars – NEXT WEEK  
Next week is Penny Wars sponsored by Future K club. Bring your spare change to lunch and pay attention to 
the announcements next week to see how Penny Wars works. The winning team will receive an ice cream 
party and will win the Penny Wars trophy! 
Dance/Dodgeball Tournament 
Hey Springhouse - are you ready for some competition?! If so, sign a team up for our Dodgeball tournament 
being held at our next school dance on Friday, November 16th. You can sign up with Mr. Christman in D232 
or Mr. Kutteroff in D111. Cost is $10 per player and you must have 5 players on a team. In addition, dance 
tickets will be sold at all lunches next week for $5. 
Lift and Learn 
The Lift and Learn after school program will begin next Thursday, November 15th. Any interested 
participants please see Mr. Pizzuto in Room A146 for a permission form. 
 
ATHLETICS 
Softball – MEETING MONDAY  
Attention 7th and 8th grade girls that are interested in trying out for softball: There will be an informational 
meeting this Monday, November 12th in the cafeteria during period X. The meeting will start promptly at 
10:15 so don’t be late.  
 
TRANSPORTATION 
Bus Passes  
If you should need to ride home with a student on another bus, we need parent notes from both students. 
The notes need to be handed in to the front office in the morning & you are to pick up your bus pass at 
lunchtime. The notes must include the bus number, bus stop and a parent signature.   
Students should not be leaving class to obtain a bus pass. 
After School Shuttle Buses 
If you are participating in a sport or activity that is at OMS after school you need to take the After School 
Shuttle Bus #104. You should be dismissed at 2:34 from your 7th period class. 
These Shuttle Buses are located on the side of the building by the cafeteria. Please use the side lobby doors 
which are next to the cafeteria.  
 
 
 
 


